
Articles should be submitted electronically to editors-sa@inss.org.il

The INSS journal Strategic Assessment will soon 
assume a different shape and form, and the new 
editorial board invites authors to submit articles for 
issues to be published in the updated format, which 

will be launched in January 2020.

CALL FOR PAPERS

For more on submission and style guidelines

CLICK HERE >>

The editorial board invites researchers to submit articles that 
have not been previously published that propose an original and 
innovative thesis on national security with a broad disciplinary 
approach rooted in international relations, political science, 
history, economics, law, communications, geography and 
environmental studies, Israeli studies, Middle East and Islamic 
studies, sociology and anthropology, conflict resolution, or 

additional disciplines.
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